
Prayer: 
“Dear Lord,  Make our school a place of laughter and friendship,

Make our school a place where we learn, make our school a place where we
are kind and considerate. Make our school a place where we can share our

hopes and dreams. Thank you for the people who teach us all we know, 
Thank you for our school which will help us grow and grow.

Amen.” Team Points
Newton: 28

Curie: 15
Einstein:  12

Tuesday 7th January: Back to school! 
7th January: Clubs Start
10th January: Tea with Mrs G 
13th January: Y1, Y2 + some Y3 Swimming

      (every monday for spring and summer term)
17th January: Cake Friday Returns!
29th January: Reception & Y6 Health Screening
31st January: Celebration Assembly Owls & Goslings  
31st January: Bikeability L1 Y3 + Y4

Let Every Light Shine

Merry Christmas &
a Happy New Year!

We look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 7th
January. 
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Upcoming Events 

https://account.epromailer.com/t/r-e-tdzktg-l-t/


Thank you to everyone who attended the Mini Movers & Bigger Boogiers
at the The Friends Christmas Disco. 

It was wonderful to see so many of you there, we made an incredible
£228.27 and we hope you enjoyed!

Our Cake Raffle this year has also raised £195.41! Thank you to everyone
who took the time to make a cake and participated in the cake raffle!

 If you would like to join, please add on Facebook, email or speak with Mrs
Sawyer & Mrs Cross! in the office!

Our New Facebook Page!: The Friends of Gooderstone
Email! - friends.of.gooderstone@gmail.com

SENDCo Information and Support - Mrs Tinkley SENDCo
If you have any concerns about your child and would like to talk to Mrs
Tinkley, please do not hesitate to contact her via email or telephone the

school. Family Voice - November 2024
Family Action December 2024 Newsletter

Mrs Katie Tinkley - SENDCo Gooderstone: 01366 328280
katie.tinkley@mundford.dneat.org

Big thank you to Abbie for
providing a lovely Christmas
colouring competition for the
children. Congratulations to

the winners!

Christmas Colouring 
 with Abbie!

School Clubs

Friends of Gooderstone 

Sendco

Congratulations to Livvy!
We would like to thank Mr Roast for the
wonderful, donated treat and everyone

for taking part. 
We have raised a fantastic £22.95.

 Thank you to everyone for taking part in
Cake Friday this year, we look forward to

more Cake Fridays in 2025!

Rudolph Run! 
Rudolph Run was a fantastic success and the

children had a brilliant time with their rudolph
antlers and rudolph run!

Gooderstone are proud to announce we have
raised an incredible £558 for Tapping House -

Norfolk Hospice. 

Well done to all the children & big thanks to their
sponsors.

Cake Friday Winner

From Monday 16th December, Clubs will be available to book for your child/ren on Arbor in
the 'CLUBS' section.

Available clubs running from 07/01/2025 - 04/04/2025 and are as follows:

Tuesday Lunchtimes: Technology Club with Mrs Cross! (YR-Y2) 
Wednesday Lunchtimes: Games Club with Mrs Buckley! (Y2-Y6) 
Thursday Lunchtimes: Choir Club with Mrs Chisman! (Y3-Y6) 
Thursday After School: Taekwondo with John! (YR - Y6) 
Thursday After School: Multi Sports Club with Mr Brotherhood! (Y3-Y6) 

Mrs Godbold & Miss Stanley’s Lunch time book club, will continue on from this term.

https://www.facebook.com/share/CZM9TYspiy4ot9K8/
https://www.familyvoice.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/Family-Voice-Norfolk.DEC24pdf.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Please%20share%20our%20FVN%20December%202024%20Newsletter&utm_content=Please%20share%20our%20FVN%20December%202024%20Newsletter+CID_9b01b217b0346bfe8e3ed2395024c4b6&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=here

